
6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   
 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 
stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Letter From Our Pastor 
 
Dear Parish Family: 
 
Welcome to the 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time! The author of the Letter to the Hebrews 
pleads with us: “Persevere in running the race and to keep your eyes fixed on Jesus.” 
Today so much of our world is in deadly conflict with the Word of God. This weekend we 
will hear Jesus say, “I have come to set the earth on fire”! Through our Baptism, the fire is 
in us, and the Lord wants us to burn with zeal in defending his Name and proclaiming our 
faith! 
 
This week, our School Faculty and Staff return to begin a week of preparation to 
commence a new school year. This Monday, August 18, I am taking our Parish Staff and 
the School Faculty and Staff to the Cathedral of our Lady of the Angels for a Day of 
Recollection and Retreat. Our mission is to grow in our discipleship with Jesus Christ, to 
be united as one Body in Christ and to serve you more boldly. We will be gone all day and 
so please note that the Parish Office will be closed on Monday. Please pray for us!  
 
Next Saturday at 6:00 PM is the big event with the celebration of our 70th Anniversary as a 
Parish Community and the reopening of the renovated and remodeled St. Joseph Center. 
Reservations are closed as we have over 600 parishioners attending. See you at the Party!  
 
Have a Blessed Week,  
Msgr. Kevin 
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A Special Opportunity for the 

Men of our Parish 
From Men who have attended 

“I attended the Christ Welcome Christ Renews His Parish retreat at St. 

Joseph in Long Beach. The witnesses that I heard on my retreat were so moving. 

The men really opened up and shared their backgrounds that made them the 

men they are today. It was truly an amazing experience. I've never been in a 

retreat like that where the men were so authentic and so open with their 

experiences. It is definitely a retreat all men of God should attend and be a part 

of the renewal of the church.” - Michael Mantong 

 

“Thank you for offering the Welcome Retreat.  It has helped me reconnect 

to several good men and get to know others, I feel my sense of community has 

expanded for the better.” - Paul Farrell 

Men’s Weekend Retreat: 

Saturday, September 27 & Sunday, September 28, 2025 

Sign Up Now! 
 

 

For more information or to sign up for the retreat 

please visit the parish website 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/ 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/




"It is a kingly act to assist the fallen."  
 -St. Mother Teresa 

 
Food from the Heart:  Thank you for  your 
generous donations for families served by 
Catholic Charities of Long Beach. 
Opportunities!  Thanks to all who generously 
supported our FOURTEEN Movement for a 
Better World initiatives during our 2024-2025 
program year. Essential Home Furnishings- 
Can you help pick up parishioner donations 
and deliver them to families in need? Multi-
Services Center- Can you serve as a point of 
contact with the City of Long Beach HHS Multi
-Services Center?  For this and many other 
opportunities to serve, call Tim Clark,  
(562) 431-4385. 

Did You Know? 

Back to school safety tips 
 

As your children head back to school, parents 
should begin laying the groundwork (if they 
haven’t already) for open communication 
about the school’s safety guidelines and 
policies. Talk to children about safe adults 
and keep lines of communication open about 
who they see and interact with, how they feel 
about their school days, and what they are 
learning. Remind children regularly that they 
should find a safe adult if they ever feel 
unsafe or uncomfortable in any situation. For 
more tips, read “Talking to Kids About Safety 
and Boundaries for Back to School” by 
visiting https://parequirements.com/blog/
talking-to-kids-about-safety-and-
boundaries-for-back-to-school. 
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Meditation 

St. Joseph's Meditation Group currently 
meets every Tuesday evening at 7:00PM via 
Zoom.  Our weekly session is based on the 

teachings of Fr. John Main, OSB. Meditation is 
an age-old Christian practice and open to 
everyone.  No experience is required and 

beginners are welcome.  For more 
information, contact Frank McKown at  

(310) 633-1744 or frmckown@gmail.com    

https://parequirements.com/blog/talking-to-kids-about-safety-and-boundaries-for-back-to-school
https://parequirements.com/blog/talking-to-kids-about-safety-and-boundaries-for-back-to-school
https://parequirements.com/blog/talking-to-kids-about-safety-and-boundaries-for-back-to-school
mailto:frmckown@gmail.com


Our next get together will be at the  
El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, September 8th at 9:30 am.   
Please join us for a nice time catching up with 

old friends and meeting new friends.  When you 
arrive, tell the server that you are with St. Joseph 

and he/she will direct you to the area we are 
gathering in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/

her own breakfast.  We look forward to seeing 
you there.  For future reference, we meet there 

on the 2nd Monday of every month, at the same 
time. Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Senior Group 

 Our next Book Club meeting is  
Wednesday, August 20th at 

7pm on Zoom  
  
How We Learn to Be Brave by 

Mariann Edgar Budde 
 

‘An inspirational guide to the key junctures in 
life that, if navigated with faith and 
discernment, pave the way for us to become 
our most courageous selves, by the bishop of 
the famed Episcopal Diocese of Washington, 
D.C." How We Learn to Be Brave: Decisive 
Moments in Life and Faith: Edgar Budde, 
Mariann: 9780593539217: Amazon.com: 
Books 

All are welcome. For more info, email 
agoodlife@msn.com  

Grief support 13 week sessions from 
June 3rd — August 26th 

Meetings are held on 
Tuesdays 9:30 -11:30 a.m. each week  

You can start on any week.  
For more information Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister,                                        
maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 
CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING. 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

Book Club Women’s Retreat 

Ladies of the parish! Please join your sisters 
in Christ for a refreshing and peaceful 

weekend with the Carmelite sisters at Sacred 
Heart Retreat House. Our parish weekend is 

September 12-14, 2025.  
Registration is open now. To register go to 
sacredheartretreathouse.com/retreats.  

If you have any questions or need help 
registering please contact Marie Newton by 

phone at 562-209-1298. 
This is a wonderful time of spiritual renewal. 
Don’t delay as the weekend fills up quickly. 
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Saturday Vigil 
5:00 p.m.  

 
Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 
Outdoors 
8:30 a.m.  

 
Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 
 

12:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass (M-W)  
8:00 a.m.  

 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 
stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                                    sfcuda@yahoo.com 
Deacon Tom Halliwell                                           dcntom@stjosephlb.org  
Sr. Eva  (Director of Adult Faith Formation)       sreva@stjosephlb.org 
Office Manager           Brenda Pineda                    (562) 594-4657 
Office Assistant                    Joyce Castaneda              (562) 594-4657 
Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla                    (562) 594-4657 
Finance Council           George Zuluaga                Zuluaga@aol.com 
Safeguard The Children           Parish Office                (562) 594-4657 
Parish Bulletin Editor         Brenda Pineda        bulletin@stjosephlb.org 
Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               mike@stjosephlb.org 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 
 (562) 596-6115                        sjknights.net               Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:              Madison Alba                   
Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
Administrative Assistant:             Michelle Johnson       (562)596-6115 
High School Ministry & Confirmation:    Liz Moreno   (562) 596-6115 
OCIA:        Sr. Eva                   sreva@stjosephlb.org         (562) 596-6115 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 
Baptism Preparation         Brenda Pineda                       (562) 594-4657 
Director of Music                 Vivian Doughty                      (562) 594-4657 
Eucharistic Ministry           Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  
Lectors            Steve Koppenheffer           lectorsstjosephlb@gmail.com 
Esther Ministry             Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 
Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 
Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                     (562) 431-4385 
Senior Group        Marilyn North             (562) 519-0154  
Knights Of Columbus               Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 
Natural Family Planning          Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 
Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

 Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 
 Homebound Ministry            Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 
 Bereavement Ministry             May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 
 Cursillo          Tom & Marie Newton       tjn8343@gmail.com 
 Parish Fair                           Pete Wroblicky              sjspringfair@gmail.com 
 Environment                            Jessica Gil                       bpax.g4@gmail.com 
 Altar Servers     Monica Wissuchek   stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 
Welcome CRHP         Diane Ohde                     stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 
 Book Club                     Mary Anne Silvestri                agoodlife@msn.com 
Meditation                    Frank McKown                      frmckown@gmail.com 

Parish Directory 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Adoration 
First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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